
Please notify AMRPE if a family member should be removed from our membership lists.  We 

no longer have the ability to gather this information from MPERA. 

 

“As of March 2014, due to changes in federal law, the Montana Public Employees Retirement 

Administration (MPERA) is no longer able to share with the Association of Montana Retired 

Public Employees (AMRPE) any information concerning the death of a member of AMRPE that 

is solely received by MPERA from the Social Security Administration’s Death Master File. Any 

unauthorized sharing of this information by MPERA to AMRPE exposes both MPERA and 

AMRPE to monetary penalties.”  - MPERA 

 


